
Do you remember 1989?   

It’s funny what you remember.  

For me, it was the endless 

lineups around the block for the 

summer  movies that included 

Indiana Jones and Last Cru-

sade, Batman and Star Trek V.  

I recall watching the news 

about an earthquake during the 

World Series in San Francisco 

and protests in Tiananmen 

Square.   It was also the sum-

mer that I moved away from 

home to go to university.    

 

It was also the year that a cer-

tain school in Coquitlam 

opened it’s doors. 

 

Every school that I have worked 

at has unique characteristics 

that make it a special place for 

children to learn.  Over the 

years, schools develop cultures 

and memories.  There have 

been thousands of students 

who have called Walton their 

second home over the last 

twenty-five years.   

Watch for more information 

regarding our Walton’s 25th 

Birthday! 

Regards, 

 

Mr. C. Mah 
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W A L T O N  E L E M E N T A R Y  

C A L E N D A R  
D A T E S  

 BC Family Day, Mon-
day, February 9th 

 Pro.D., Friday, Febru-
ary 20th 

Lunar New 

Years 

Lion 

Dance,  

Tuesday, 

February 

24th, 

10:40am 

Walton Elementary will celebrate it’s 25th Birthday on Tuesday, April 7th.  We will connect our 25th Anni-

versary celebration with the Grand Opening of our two new classroom additions.  The children are signing 

their names to plywood sheets that will be used in the construction of the new classrooms.   Thanks to Mr. 

Wicks, our contractor, and Ms. Biedka and Ms. Thiara for organizing this special Time Capsule.  More de-

tails to follow! 

Neighbourhood 

Kindergarten 

Registration, 

February 3, 4 

and 5 



Thanks Mastermind Toys 

Thanks to Mastermind Toys in 
Port Coquitlam for helping 
the staff with discounted pric-
es for classroom use.  The store 
has also donated games and 
activities to several or our 
teachers.  Thanks Mastermind 
Toys! 

 

Public Speaking 

Walton’s Intermediate classes 
will be preparing speeches for 
our in-house festival on 
Wednesday, February 11th. 

 

60 Second Fairy Tales in 
Grade One 

 

Structures 

Many of our classes have been 
engaged in activities involving 
structures.  Mrs. Palmer’s 
Grade 3 class and Mr. Ross’ 
Grade 4/5 class have been 
interested in structures. 

 

New Kindergarten Regis-
tration 

Registration for families look-
ing to start Kindergarten in 
2015-2016 in our neighbour-
hood program will occur on 
February 3, 4 and 5. 

Mandarin Bilingual Infor-
mation Session. 

Thanks to teachers Ms. Suen, 
Ms. Thiara, and parents Mr. 
Woods and Mrs. Risk for 
speaking at our Mandarin 
Bilingual Information Session 
on Tuesday, January 13th.  
Our wonderful speakers pro-
vided information from both 
a teachers’ and parents’ per-
spective on our program!  We 
also wish to thank thirteen of 
our Grade 5 students who 
helped greet our guests! 

We are still going through all 

of the information from our 

Edmonton trip!  Watch for an 

invitation to our parents to 

hear about our trip and how it 

will influence our program. 

 

Lunar New Years Activities 

Stations 

Thursday, February 19th 

Walton Elementary, including 

our Mandarin and Neighbour-

hood classeswill be engaged 

in Lunar New Year stations in 

the afternoon. 

 

Lion Dance 

Tuesday, February 24th 

Walton will host the Lunar 

New Years Lion Dance at 

10:45am.  Parents are wel-

come, but space in the gym 

will be very tight! 

 

Open House 

Week of February 23-27 

Parents are welcome to come 

and visit the classrooms to 

witness Lunar New Year ac-

tivities.  This is a chance to 

see the students in an au-

thentic learning situation.  

Please watch for information 

from your child’s teacher 

regarding day and time. 

Since November, we have been using the Tot Lot that 

borders Walton Avenue.  We have invited two classes of 

Grade Ones up to the Tot Lot Daily. 

This has given our students more room to play.  It has 

also noticeably reduced the number of playground is-

sues! 
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Last November, Mr. Mah engaged the parent community with an impromptu, non-scientific survey about how they learn about 

school news.  We’ll reprint parts of the survey over the course of the year.  The results are based on 100 responses. 

C O M M U N I C A T I O N  S U R V E Y  R E S U L T  
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2 3 

4 5 
School Re-Opens 

6 7Mandarin Program 

Only: Early Dismissal 

for Parent Teacher 

Interviews at 1:45 

8All Students: Early 

Dismissal for Parent 

Teacher Interviews at 

1:45 

9 10 

11 12 13Information 

Evening for New 

Kindergarten Man-

darin Program, 

6:30 

14 15 16 17 

18 19 

PAC Meeting at 

6:45 

20 21 
Hot Lunch 

22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 

January 2015 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 
Regular  

Kindergarten 

Registration 

4 
Regular  

Kindergarten 

Registration 

5 
Regular  

Kindergarten 

Registration 

6 7 

8 9 

BC 

Family 

Day 

10 11 
Hot Lunch 

12 13 14 

Valentine’s 

Day 

15 16 17 18 
Public Speak-

ing Finals for 

Walton Stu-

dents 

19 
Lunar New 

Years Activity 

Stations in 

afternoon 

20 

Pro. D. 

21 

22 23 
PAC Meeting at 6:45 

24 
Lunar New 

Year Lion 

Dance at 

10:45 

25 26 
 

27 28 

February 2015 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 
Hot Lunch 

4 5 6 
2nd Report Card. 

Last day before 

Spring Break 

7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30 31 
Earl; Dismissal for 

Parent/Teacher 

Interviews 

 

 
 

   

March 2015 



 

Gravel Field 

Stairs 

 
Portable  Portable 

Walton School Building 
Interm

ediate Sliding Zone 

Walk back to the top 

Prim
ary Sliding Zone 

Walk back to the top 

Hillside 

The school will determine if there is enough snow to sled safely.  To ensure a safe sledding 

environment, we will follow the above map.  Students will have designated sledding and 

climbing zones. 



Mandarin Bilingual Information Session! 
Walton hosted an Information Session for 

prospective Kindergarten and Gr. 1 parents 

interested in the Mandarin Program on Janu-

ary 13th.  These are some of the slides that 

were presented. 



2960 Walton Avenue,  

Coquitlam, BC, V3B 6V6 

 

Phone: 604-941-1962 

Fax: 604-937-8040 

E-mail: walton@sd43.bc.ca 
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( C O Q U I T L A M )  

W E L C O M E  T O  W A L T O N  
E L E M E N T A R Y  S C H O O L ,  
W H E R E  W E  S T R I V E  T O  
C R E A T E  A  C A R I N G ,  
R E S P E C T F U L  
C O M M U N I T Y  O F  
L E A R N E R S .   T H E  
S C H O O L  C O M M U N I T Y  I S  
F O C U S E D  O N  C R E A T I N G  
A  S O C I A L L Y  
R E S P O N S I B L E  S C H O O L  
C L I M A T E  T O  E N H A N C E  
S T U D E N T  L E A R N I N G  

Www.sd43.bc.ca/walton 

Food Composting Update 

There has been a delay in the imple-

mentation of the Food Scrap Com-

posting program due to a shortage of 

containers. 

Our program will begin once we re-

ceive the containers. 

The program was originally scheduled 

to begin January 5th. 

 


